August 1, 2004

U.S. Army Human Resources Command
Attention: AHRC-PED-F
Alexandria, VA 22331-0482

Subject: Col. Kenneth R. Kenerick
S/N 0194527 [ ¢, 7>

Gentlemen:..

The National Personnel Records Center in St. Louis, MO has suggested that you may have some
information on my father, Kenneth Riffel Kenerick. He was killed in 2 helicopter crash in Thule,

Greenland on August 26, 1959 while on active duty. If you have a casualty file or any other
information on him or the event, I would appreciate your sending me a copy.

Thank you very much for taking the time to answer niy request.
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